
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 26, 2025 
 
Dear Governing Board Members, 

It is my privilege and honor to nominate Marci Petti as a Manzanita Super 
Volunteer.  At the heart of Manzanita's vibrant community stands an 
exceptional volunteer whose dedication has shaped countless school 
experiences since 2017. Today, we celebrate Marci Petti, whose service 
began when her daughter Makayla first entered our halls. 

As our FFO Website Coordinator for the past three years, Marci has been an 
invaluable force behind many of our school's signature events. From 
coordinating the Family Evening of the Arts & Culture (FEOTAC) to 
managing Read-A-Thons, Book Fairs, and School Picture Days, Marci's 
contributions extend far beyond what can be enumerated. She is consistently 
the first to arrive and the last to leave at school events, embodying the spirit 
of true commitment. 

Her tireless energy and unwavering dedication have profoundly impacted 
our students and school community. The countless hours Marci has devoted 
to Manzanita have helped create the warm, engaging environment we all 
cherish. We extend our deepest gratitude to Marci Petti for her extraordinary 
service that continues to enrich our school community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Henikman, Principal 

 


